We did receive the packet of information on the foot ferry schedul e between
Ki ngston and Seattle. W are very glad that the foot ferry is finally
comng. W also want it to work. Here are sonme conments:

The eveni ng schedul e out of Seattle needs to change. 5:40pmis too |ate!
Move the departure tine 20-30 m nutes earlier. Your boat out of Kingston in
the norning 7:10amwi |l get nost people to work in Seattle by 8am  They
will be ready to depart back hone at 5pm By waiting until 5:40 for the

| ater departure, it wastes everyone's precious evening tine. Please nove
this earlier so we can get hone at a reasonable hour. We will be paying for
t hi s!

The bicycle fee is OUTRAGEOUS!!!'! Why are you choosing to di scourage

bi cycl es????? $6.00 extra for a bike is robbery!! and highly unnecessary!!
It will be cheaper to drive a car on WSF than use this new service with a
bicycle! | ride ny bike everyday fromthe waterfront to West Seattle. This
is the nost affordable and efficient way for me to commute. Bicycles are
heal t hy, clean, and conveni ent for many people and should be encouraged, not
di scouraged. Charging $6 extra i s unreasonabl e and di scourages bicycles
fromusing your service. Please change the bicycle fee to a nonmi nal charge

t hat ENCOURAGES use.

Pl ease al so schedul e your neetings so that people who work in Seattle and
wi |l ACUTALLY USE this service can attend. | cannot get from Seattle to

Ki ngston after work by 6pm Shane on you for excluding those who want this
service the nost from attendi ng your poorly tined neetings.

Christi Masi and Scott Masengi |
Hansville, WA



